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Phone (219) 742-2135 ® P, O. Box 429 ® Siler City, N. C. 27344
Thursday, October 19, 1978

Kelly Andrews

7016 Montauk Drive

Richmond, Virginia
23225

Dear Mr. Andrews,

In referemce to your letter of October 14, 1978, I am happy to
confirm the fact that you did reseive WNCA Thursday, evening,
October 12, 1978. Obviously, skip distance was working well
that evening.

It is mice te hear from you and wish you mueh pleasure in
DX-ing im the future.
Sincerly,
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~ David Welborne
President
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